
Girls Volleyball Booster Club Meeting Minutes
Tuesday 8/15/2023 Start time 6:30pm via Zoom
Attendees: Mindy Gillespie, Tricia Wickes, Veronica Connors, Stephanie Robinson, Mandi Dixon
and Shannon Diep

Veronica started the meeting with the Ad Campaign. We discussed the fact that we haven’t
really made any progress with it at this point. We agreed that we will need to have the girls go
out in person the week of tryouts, once teams are made. We will extend the due date to 8/31.
A final reminder for missing items will go out on 8/31 and the close will be 9/1.
Shannon Diep will put the file folders together for the girls to take with them like last year. They
will include a list of a couple businesses that a couple of girls can go to. They will be grouped
by location. All within the village area.

Shannon Diep will check with Jill and see how much the ad’s cost to make vs how much we
made on it last year so that we can prepare for if a decision has to be made to scrap it.
Hopefully not:)

Shannon Diep went through the financial information that Jill provided which was as follows:

July- We had $4578.28 in expenses and have an ending balance of $5973.73 in Checking.
In our Savings we have $15, 629.24. The Money Market is $26,007.05.
We have BIA insurance ($580) Charter bus for V ($2150) and JV ($2150).
Jill also noted that the potential expected income would be payments from teams for our Bville
tournaments. She has rec’d payments for 14 teams (JV and V) and hopefully the Ad campaign.
She also wanted to make sure that we have an in person parent meeting so that we can
distribute the raffle tickets and get payments for them.

We all agreed that the in person parent meeting would be important. Veronica suggested
having a hand out similar to one that lacrosse does. It contains highlights of how to be involved,
contact information, important dates, etc. Mandi volunteered to make something for us and
model it off of that letter. Veronica will provide her a copy of it.

Shannon Diep will check with Coach Sayler about when she would like the parent meeting.
Mindy mentioned how great all of the fundraising dinner nights were that Veronica has set up.
We all need to promote them on our social media pages as much as possible.

We discussed the upcoming tournaments quickly in that we will continue to use sign up genius
to get volunteers and items. However we will be advising parents at the meeting of what the
expectations are regarding the tournaments. Veronica will start contacting the businesses that
provided food last year…Chick fil a, Stewarts, Subway and Sals.

Next meeting is held on 9/11/23 @ 7:00. Hopefully in person at the public library. Shannon
Diep will see if it is available.

Meeting ended at 7:05 pm.


